
Spread the words. 
 

Stanley A. Milner Library • 7 Sir Winston Churchill Square • Edmonton, AB • T5J 2V4 
T:(780) 496-7000      F:(780) 496-1885 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guarantor: 
 
This is an application for a new or replacement library card for your child.  It is completely free!  Before 
you complete and sign the application form below, please read the following: 
 
1. Until your child is 18 years old, you are responsible for any charges for overdue materials.  You are 

also responsible for any lost or damaged materials. 
 
2. Contact the Library immediately if the card is lost or stolen so that others may not use it illegally. 
 
3. The card may be used to borrow any item in the Library. 
 
4. The Library also offers open access to the Internet.  It is your responsibility to decide what library 

resources are appropriate for your child and to guide your child in the use of the Internet. 
 

 Your child had access to open Internet today and needs a library card to continue  
 doing so in the future. 

 
5. After verifying the information and signing the application form below, please have the child return 

the form to the Library. 
 
6. Please sign the back of your child’s library card. 
 
 

 
 

Child’s Name:                    

  (first name) (middle name) (last name) 

 
Address:       

 
City:       Postal Code:       Phone: (780)       

 Note:  If outside of Edmonton, membership fees may apply. 

 
Child’s Birthdate:        Sex:  Male  Female 

 MM/DD/YYYY  
 

 
On behalf of the child listed above, I accept responsibility for all items borrowed on this 
card and will follow the policies of the Edmonton Public Library. 
 
 
 

                

Name of parent/guarantor (print) Signature  Date 
(MM/DD/YYYY) 
 
 

NOTICE:  Customer information is collected under authority of the Alberta Libraries Act and the Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
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